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Wednesday, 22 July 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What an academic year this has been! On behalf of the Governing Board, I would like to thank you for 

your patience and support of the school during these unprecedented times.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff for going above and beyond in so many ways. 

School has faced many challenges and has embraced them with a clear child centred focus and ensuring 

safeguarding and safety are the key drivers to any decision making. We have been reassured that 

decisions have been made with the safety of the children in mind.   

It has been wonderful to hear how thrilled the children have been on their return to school. As 

Governors we are proud of our staff and appreciate their efforts throughout the year. 

We have professional and totally dedicated staff and, as Governors, we recognise how fortunate we are. 

We wish them a relaxing break over the summer, which they definitely need.   

Early in the autumn term, we will continue with the recruitment process for the permanent 

Headteacher post, which was suspended due to the pandemic. I thank you for your patience during this 

time.  

May I take this opportunity to wish you and your family a wonderful summer and I hope you are able to 

enjoy time with your family as restrictions are relaxed.   

Kind regards, 

 

 

Kate Sanderson 
Chair of Governors 
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